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Dear Stefano,

I’ve been thinking about this a lot. I am not sure I am in a position to 

say much. At first I thought the best thing I could do would be to write a piece 

for your publication, but something about that didn’t ring true. I am by no means 

an expert voice on such matters and to write an overly didactic essay seemed 

somehow disingenuous on my part. So I have shelved that idea for now. 

Instead, I would like to offer an image, of which you are free to do with 

as you will. I see this picture every day; it is the view directly outside the 

window of my atelier. 

I know it is a clichéd response. I imagine, photographing a tree is not an 

affective way to fight the good fight and move along the conversation. But, I see 

this little guy most days, fighting the rest of the world from a crack on a paved 

concrete roof; and cliché or not, this makes me smile. 

Yours sincerely,

Steve     


